
Recommendation: 
That Council amend the agenda to add the following item, received after publication of 
the agenda: 

Page(s) 
9.1. Development Variance Permit and Bylaw for Park Dedication  - 1260 

Churchill Place  
Add public submission. 
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Received March 5, 2022 

Within Circulation Area 

From: Glenn Lewis   
Sent: March 5, 2022 6:59 PM 
To: Jake Belobaba <jbelobaba@ladysmith.ca> 
Subject: Re: Ladysmith Variance 

Jake; I solved the puzzle. Looked at some old documents on the Churchill Property and found the 
designated area for the park, which is on the opposite side of Rocky Creek from my property. Originally I 
thought all the wooded area on the slope would be park. The wooded area is nice to look at but really 
nothing but a fire hazard. Last summer when the temperature went over 40c, along with the fire back in 
the bush, I was concerned about the safety of my home. Future forecasts do not look any better. 

Sent from my iPad 

> On Mar 4, 2022, at 3:06 PM, Glenn Lewis wrote:
>
> Hello Jake; 
> Reading a variance delivered to my door on McKinley Rd. The wording is rather ambiguous; “ the
west 1/2 of the south 1/2” of lot 1260. It should be shaded in on the plot plan to better define the area.
To those working on the project it may make sense but not myself or others I’m sure. As it borders my
property; of course I am curious.
> Glenn Lewis
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